
 
 

 
  
                                               
  
  
  
  
   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
April 9, 2021 
 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

Today we learned of an additional COVID-19 infection at State Street.  In accordance with guidance from the 
Onondaga County Health Department, 11 students and one staff member were placed into precautionary 
quarantine. All of the impacted families have been contacted and there are no additional disruptions to operations 
expected at this time. 

I want to thank our families for your continued vigilance and participation in both our athletics testing and our 
community testing programs.  We know for certain that early detection identified several completely asymptomatic 
students and drastically limited the number of individuals placed into precautionary quarantine by the county this 
week.  

If you have concerns about exposure or are seeing any symptoms at all, please keep your child home until you are 
able to secure a negative test result.  Thank you all for your continued efforts in keeping our school community 
safe. 

Stronger together, 

 
 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Connor Brown 
School Business Manager 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 
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